
Notice to reopen Caucus 

Jan 27, 2009 

 

Notice to reopen Caucus Town of Mt Pleasant Monticello Village Hall Wednesday January 28, 

2009 1:00 PM  

 

Notice is hereby given the Caucus for the Town of Mt Pleasant will be reopened for the purpose 

of nomination of Clerk. Whereas no papers were filed within five days of notification from the two 

people that were nominated at the Caucus held on January 19, 2009 new nominations will be 

sought. 

 

Posted January 27, 2009 Dan Karlen, Clerk  


